
Good evening Cougar family this is Mr. Whitaker, Assistant Principal Countryside HS.  This is an 
important message is for rising 11th and 12th graders.   
 
ACT TESTING INFORMATION 
 
FOR RISING 11th GRADERS:  Because the State of Florida had to cancel state testing this year, our 10th 
graders have not had a chance to take and pass the state’s reading test that is required for 
graduation.  To help students and families get this requirement taken care of BEFORE we start school 
next year, we are running an ACT preparation program this summer for this year’s 10th grade students 
who will be in 11th grade in 2020-21. 
 

o To sign up, the students/families do 1 of 2 things: 
▪ USE THE Student Reservation System (reservations.pcsb.org) to sign up for High 

School Summer Bridge Rising 11th Grade ACT PREP program, or 
▪ Write to Rita Vasquez or Dr. Jackie Carey at these e-mail addresses and give us 

their student’s names and the high schools their students attended this year: 
vasquezr@pcsb.org or careyja@pcsb.org 
 

FOR RISING 12th GRADERS:  These students can sign up for the High School Summer Bridge Rising 12th 
Grade ACT PREP program, or write to Jackie or me giving us the same information (name and current 
high school) and we can sign them up as well.   
 
Thank you, have a great evening and Go Cougars!  
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